GREAT LAKES COED SOCCER LEAGUE
MONTHLY MEETING
November 5, 2014

[bookmark: _GoBack]CLUBS PRESENT:  Coopersville, Fremont, Fruitport, Hart, Ludington, Manistee, Sailors, Muskegon, Oakridge, OV United, Reeths-Puffer, Shelby, Spring Lake, White Lake, TCYSO

CLUBS ABSENT EXCUSED:  Crusaders, East Muskegon, Holton, Ravenna, Scottville

CLUBS ABSENT UNEXCUSED:  North Muskegon

BOARD PRESENT:  Doug Prim, Toni Cook, Doug DeWitte, Nan DeMuro, Janet Albertie

BOARD ABSENT:  Sue Salidan

OLD BUSINESS:  
1) The referee recertification is December 13, 2014 in the Stevenson Center at Muskegon Community College.
2) Sherri Stroebe from the Spring Lake Soccer Club brought information on Shoreline Sport & Spine and the programs they offer.
3) Tournament Issues:
a) Manistee v Oakridge game was recorded incorrectly.  It was suggested to have the teams sign off on a game sheet and remind the referee to keep score.
b) The U19 girls Spring Lake v Oakridge game was very physical and a complaint was made that Oakridge behaved unsportsman-like.
c) The new tournament format is working out well.

NEW BUSINESS:
1) Dennis LeBoeuf has offered Baker College for our January 5 meeting to discuss our web information. 
2) A referee clinic will be held mid-February at the Fruitport Township Hall.  
3) It was suggested that GLCSL offer Pay Pal.
4) It was suggested to offer advertising on our site.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.   The next meeting will be held at Baker College on January 7, 2015 at 7:00 p.m.  Make sure a representative from your club is present at each meeting.  There is a $25 fine for all unexcused absences.

Respectfully submitted,

Janet Albertie
GLCSL Secretary
